
 
 

 

  

The #CarmenThyssen collection 
now the subject of the  

@guillermosolana art clases on 
Twitter    

  
On 18 June at 8pm Guillermo Solana 

(@guillermosolana), the Museum’s Artistic Director, 

will be starting a new art course on Twitter, this one 

focusing on the Carmen Thyssen-Bornemisza 

Collection, which can be followed on the hashtag 

#CarmenThyssen.  This continuation follows on from 

the previous one, #Thyssen140. 

 

For 12 working days at 8pm, until 2 July, 

@guillermosolana will comment on works in the 

collection of the Baroness through a series of tweets 

that include high-definition images of the paintings 

together with descriptions, information and 

comments. These sessions, lasting approximately 1 

hour, will be re-tweeted from @museothyssen.org 

 

This initiative will be launched the day before, on Monday 17 June, with the first participative interview with the 

Baroness via Twitter. From Friday 14 to Sunday 16, users can send their questions to @guillermosolana or 

@museothyssen, in both cases using the hashtag #CarmenThyssen. From 8pm on 17 June, the Baroness will 

reply to the questions from @guillermosolana. 

 
 

 
 

 

  
 

 


